
AE TRI-FECTA 
We had a feeling that 2018 would be off to a great start, but we were 

not anticipating so much happening in the first few weeks! 

By AGWire™  
January 20, 2018 

FIRST , we wanted to share with you some exciting news we received just this 
week from BASF, successor to Engelhard Industries.  After years of putting our 
website in front of them for comment, critique and acknowledgement, 
AllEngelhard.com has finally received formal endorsement from BASF – link here.  
This is the proverbial feather in our cap that now somehow makes it all seem 
more worthwhile!    

SECOND, we hereby launch the DREAM PAGE today, a collection of eye 
candy bullion photos from several collectors.  This will be an ongoing and 
developing page inviting the participation of collectors around the globe.  Enjoy! 

THIRD , we hereby launch the W. H. Foster, Inc. page in our OTHER 
REFINERS section.  The page is currently in progress and presents pressed 
rounds, tokens and bars.  We will be adding the old pour ingots that we all love 
next week, so be sure to check back as some of them are simply amazing.  This 
will be very exciting to many collectors, and our thanks go out to our collector 
friends who have helped to make this happen!   

  Cheers to 2018!!! 

     AE 

AGWire™ is a conduit of the AllEngelhard Society. All representations are opinion and not to be taken as financial advice. Visit AllEngelhard.com 
for more specific Engelhard information. Additional readings can be found on the website under the SUGGESTED READINGS heading, scroll 
down to ORIGINAL PUBLICATIONS and IN THE NEWS.  
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